On Tuesday 17th September 2024 it was Year 3 Stone Age Day.  I was feeling nervous but when I was at school, I felt excited to learn more about the Stone Age.

When we got to school, children in our class did cave art in out sketch books.  It was a bit messy smudging the chalk.

After lunch we did an archaeological dig with Mrs Coulter in the sand pit.  We also made Stone Age jewellery out of clay.  It was a bit hard but I did it in the end.  I was quite good actually.

Last but not least, our class built biscuit henge with Mrs Mercer.  The biscuits were so tempting.  After that it was home time.  I was devastated on the way home because I loved the day.

By 
Dolcie 
